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SERIAL: LAP-83-12

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, N.W. , Suite 3100
Atlanta, GA 30303

SHEARON HARRIS NUCLEAR POWER PLANT
UNIT NOS. 1 AND 2

D00GT NOS. 50-400 AND 50-401
IE BULLETIN NO. 81-03 - FLOW BLOCKAGE OF

COOLING WATER TO SAFETY COMPONENTS BY
CORBICULA SP. (ASIATIC CLAM) AND

MYTILUS SP. (MUSSEL)

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

Carolina Power & Light Company (CP&L) received NRC's letter dated
December 10, 1982, which requested additional information regarding
IE Bulletin 81-03. Due to the extensive interfacing necessary among CP&L
organizations, we will need additional time for the preparation of the
response. We currently expect to submit the information requested by
March 21, 1983. If you have any questions with this schedule, please advise.

Yours very truly,

,

W. J. Hurford
Manager

Technical Services

PS/ mag (6166PSA)

cc: Mr. G. F. Maxwell (NRC-SHNPP)
Mr. N. Prasad Kadambi (NRC)
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